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Diary farming is no longer necessary or viable. We need our government to change the laws to make 
the industry transparent and responsible for their actions. 
  
Support transitioning Farmers into plant based farming would benefit animals, the environment and 
communities alike. It’s time for a chain to a more sustainable planet! 


